
WINSTON HEIGHTS 
MOUNTVIEW COMM. ASSOC. 

February 10, 2017 

RE: 460 19th Avenue NE 

CITY OF CALGARY 
RECEIVED 

IN COUNCIL CHAMBER 

FEB 1 3 2017 
ITEM.   .1  • 	C-leC Zon  CAati 

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 

Dear Trent Letwiniuk, 

I write to you on behalf of the Winston Heights-Mountview Community Association Planning & 

Development Committee, the neighbourhood in which the above address has the intent to 

apply for a LOC from R-C2 to R-CG. 

The Winston Heights-Mountview Planning and Development Review Committee has reviewed 
and discussed this Land Use Change and felt this re-zoning makes sense on that site and it 

aligns with the communities ARP. 

Please accept this letter of support from The Winston Heights Planning & Development 
Committee for the Land Use Change. Please note this does not reflect support on the final 

Development Plan/Permit and the committee will provide comments at the time of 
circulation. 

If you would like more information or would like to discuss further, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

Thank you, 

Kris Webb, Chair 
Planning & Development Committee 

Winston Heights-Mountview Community Association 

planning@winstonheights.com  

403.589.2662 
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